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8th January 2020  

      Mr. Stephen Donnelly, TD 

 Dáil Éireann 

 Leinster House 

 Kildare Street 

 Dublin 2 

 

 RE: PQ ref 53469/19 

 

PQ Question:  To ask the Minister for Health the annual education and development funding 
for the INMO; and the comparative funding for the HSCP national office - Stephen Donnelly. 

 ====================================================================== 

Dear Deputy Donnelly, 

I write further to my interim response to the above PQ on 20th December 2019.  The Health Service Executive was 

requested to reply directly to you in relation to the above parliamentary question, which you submitted to the 

Minister for Health for response.  

The HSE is not in a position to answer in relation to the education and development funding for the INMO as it is 

a trade union and not funded by the HSE.   

The budget allocated to the National HSCP Office at 1st January 2019 was 1.6 million of which 1.4 million was non 

pay. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 
____________________________ 

Jackie Reed 

National Lead 

National HSCP Office 

 

 


